
 
TEL (503) 241-7242     ●     FAX (503) 241-8160     ●     jog@dvclaw.com 

Suite 400 
333 SW Taylor 

Portland, OR 97204 
 

October 2, 2017 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High St. SE, Suite 100 
Salem OR 97301 
 

Re: In the Matter of PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC CO. 
 Application for Transportation Electrification Programs 

Docket No. UM 1811 
 

Dear Filing Center: 
 
  Please find enclosed the Cross-Examination Statement of the Industrial 
Customers of Northwest Utilities in the above-referenced docket. 
  

Thank you for your assistance.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to call. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

/s/ Jesse O. Gorsuch 
Jesse O. Gorsuch 
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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

 
OF OREGON 

 
UM 1811 

 
In the Matter of  
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY, 
 
Application for Transportation Electrification 
Programs. 
 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 
CROSS-EXAMINATION STATEMENT 
OF THE INDUSTRIAL CUSTOMERS 
OF NORTHWEST UTILITIES 

 

Pursuant to the Administrative Law Judge’s (“ALJ”) Ruling dated August 15, 

2017, the Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities (“ICNU”) submits this Cross-Examination 

Statement.  Please be advised that ICNU does not plan to cross-examine any witnesses at the 

hearing scheduled for October 10, 2017, but reserves the right to ask follow-up questions of any 

witness that is examined by another party, the ALJ, or the Commissioners.   

Dated this 2nd day of October, 2017. 

Respectfully submitted, 

    DAVISON VAN CLEVE, P.C. 

/s/ Tyler C. Pepple 
Tyler C. Pepple 
333 S.W. Taylor, Suite 400 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
(503) 241-7242 (telephone) 
(503) 241-8160 (facsimile) 
tcp@dvclaw.com 
Of Attorneys for the  
Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities 
 

 


